
Newsletter

Message from the Headteacher
Dear Parents and Carers

I would like to raise with you the matter of road 
safety and students arriving to school each 
day. 

As a reminder, school is open to students from 
8:20am each morning. Students should not be 
entering the school grounds before this time as 
they will not be supervised. Students will need 
to wait outside until 8:20am when the school 
gates will be open. We do offer a breakfast 
club from 8:20am, with the school day 
beginning at 8:40am each morning. 

Please can I also remind you to be mindful of 
where you park or stop to drop off or collect 
your child. Myself and the police observed 
several parents at the end of school this week 
who were parking or stopping in a dangerous 
or inconsiderate way. We do collaborate with 
the police and parking enforcement to ensure 
road safety. 

I have reminded students of this in today’s 
assembly. 

Thank you for your support with this.

Year 11 watched a live performance of 
Macbeth this week to support their learning 
and preparation for their English Literature 
exam. Each year we offer live performances as 
we believe this gives students an opportunity to

experience the text in the format which 
Shakespeare intended. Contrary to popular 
opinion amongst students, Shakespeare wrote 
his play to be performed on stage - he did not 
write them thinking in hundreds of years time 
students would sit a written exam about them! 
There is always something magical about a 
live performance and we are fortunate to have 
fantastic facilities in our Theatre for the stage 
company to use. 

Our students across all year groups have 
dominated the local sporting fixtures, with 
Meadow Park teams in the semi finals of 
several games next week, including basketball, 
football and rugby. I have congratulated 
students on their achievement so far and 
encouraged them to bring the trophy home to 
Meadow Park! We are all cheering them on! 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

With best wishes

Mrs Pettman

Headteacher
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Head of House Awards
The Head of House Awards were 

awarded to:

Toibat

Arthav

Joel

Natalia

Kacey



News from the Library!

What a beautiful week it's been, it finally feels like Spring has sprung!

Here's what you can expect to see in the Library next week (along with some more good 
weather, hopefully):

Chillout Monday:
Word Games

Mrs Dearden’s Book Club (F17)

After school on Monday:

Dungeons and Dragons

Rowdy Tuesday:

Horrible histories Battle Cards

After school on Tuesday:
Library open for drop in, revision, gaming etc

Geeky Wednesday:

Harry Potter Word Search(es)

Sporty Thursday:
Dice Cricket

After school on Thursday:
Library open for drop in revision, gaming etc

Creative Friday:

Writing Workshop

We look forward to seeing you.  Happy reading!

Mr Spencer and Mrs Dearden

Librarians



Miss Chapman

Curriculum Leader - MFL





















Safeguarding Newsletter: Supporting Each other – Building 

Emotional Resilience 

It’s important to help build the emotional resilience of our children – Without it there can be some severe 

and unhealthy reactions to setbacks and mistakes that are made. We learn from our Mistakes and being 

able to recognise this in a healthy way, adapt for the future and process the feelings that surround those 

moments is so important as individuals. Please take the time to read through this week’s guide 

(attached) to see some tips on how to help our young people develop this skill. 






